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Office Hours
Our office is open Monday - Friday
from 7:30pm - 3:30pm. 

To report a student absence, please
email tlabsences@fmpsd.ab.ca or
call 780-743-5771. 

We are well on our way to meeting our Jump Rope
for Heart goals. Students have worked on a school-
wide art project led by Ms. Meise and Ms. Elly. Thank
you for your continued support as students work
towards our goal of $1500 to pie some of our staff!

We are thrilled to announce the upcoming
Evergreen Theatre Residency at Timberlea Public
School. This is an exciting week-long opportunity
for showcasing dramatic arts. Please mark your
calendars for May 31st at 1pm in the gym for our big
performance! We invite you all to join us for this
special event.

We want to take a moment to

celebrate the success of

Timberlea Tuesdays! It has

been fantastic to see our

students engaging and showing

off their school spirit during

these events. 



First Rugby Tournament!
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Thank you to the Mini Knights for organizing
our first Elementary School Rugby tournament.
Students loved learning and competing
against five other elementary schools! 

Earth Day
Citizens of Wolf Land had

a blast sprucing up our
school grounds during the
Minister of Environment’s
Earth Day Scavenger Hunt!



Get involved and stay
informed by following our

School Social Media
accounts: 

Facebook:
@TimberleaSchool

Instagram:
@TimberleaSchool

X: @TimberleaSchool 
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Important Dates

May 27 - may 31
evergreen theatre residency

May 31 at 1pm 
Evergreen theatre performance

June 20 10am
kindergarten

graduation

June 21 at 5pm
Grade six graduation

june 26 2pm
Year End Awards

ASsembly 

June 25

Wolf Land

Summer

GAmes

June 24
movie theatre

field trip
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